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The Hillcrest swim team participated in the district swim meet this past Friday. The students 
should be very proud of how they represented Hillcrest. They pushed themselves to swim fast 
and were very supportive of each other by cheering each other on and swim club students 
supported students who were new to a swim meet. Students participated in 11 events in both 
solo and relay catergories. Good job swim team! 
 
Attention all Grade 7 Volleyball players.  There is a MANDATORY meeting today at the start of 
Nut break in the Music room.  All players must attend or we will be cancelling tomorrow’s 
game.   
 
Reminder to the Grade 8 volleyball team that we have practice today after school.  See you all 
there! 
 
The Scratch Coding Club is meeting for the first time tomorrow at lunch. Come join us if you 
think you might be interested. This club will meet every Tuesday during lunch after the eating 
time and will meet in room 162, Mrs. Hampton’s room. Members don't need any experience, 
all you need is a laptop. The first meeting is tomorrow, See you there! 
 
The long wait is over, Intramurals at Hillcrest will begin next week! From now until December, 
sports leadership council voted for VOLLEYBALL as our first Intramurals sport.  Teams will be 
divided into 6/7 and grade 8. No grade 8 can play on a 6/7 team and no grade 6/7 can play on 
a grade 8 team. If you are interested in making a team then come to Mr. Perry's room, room 
153, to pick up a team form. Deadline is this Thursday to get forms into Mr. Perry. Go sports!  
 


